BF Steering Committee Minutes 24 October, 2005 
Those Present: Terry Frueh, Bill Florea,  Roxie Campbell, Bob Lerch, Scott Voney, Scott Schulte, John Johnson. 

Meeting ran 3.5 hours
Stakeholder Committee:


A brief recap of the visioning session was given: there were 3 groups that worked pretty well together, and they came up with some common elements for the vision, but did not complete the statement; I am meeting with a subcommittee on 10/26/05 to finalize it.  

At their next meeting, we will cover the vision statement, how to speed the process along faster, and do a recap presentation on the SWSA (both educational and give our perspective on it). 

We will do a push to get the Stakeholders to the Nov. 14th presentation. 

AES Presentation:


We’re going to try to get on the radio with Mark before his presentation.  We’re also going to have Kevin and Jason available during the entire presentation via a microphoned conference telephone.  We are aiming for them to do a ½ hour presentation, for a total of 1-1.5 hours with Q&A.  In the introduction, we’ll put the report into context, talk about the RFP process, and mention the upcoming debate (in addition to having registration for it).  They will discuss briefly their credentials. 
SWSA Debate:


 We discussed the rules for the debate, accepting the list as it was with several modifications and additions (debaters should not discuss the debate with any other debater before the debate, and straws will be drawn to decide who answers the first question first); for the public comment period, people may ask questions of the debaters and cede time to them to answer it. We want to have someone giving a 30-second warning before the end of each person’s response.

At the end of the public comment period, we’ll have someone (Karen or a Stakeholder co-chair) mention the connection of the SWSA to the Stakeholders’ work.

We will try to get some type of thank you for the debaters and moderator (not pens or a certificate). 


We discussed which questions to ask, and whittled he list from over 15 to 9 questions and word-smithed a few of the questions.  We also decided to give each person a 3 minute closing statement. 

In terms of media coverage and getting the public there: we will air a radio spot, have press releases, do mass emailings, put something in the Ad Sheet (free), put up fliers and email them out. 

SWSA:


Terry has completed most of the initial reviewing of the hydrological model, other than a few more steps in the overall process.  He has a training set up with AES for November 9th. 

WCT:


The Steering Committee will do a Hunter’s Cave tour on December 5th.  We talked about some of the details (bring extra clothes for after the water crawl, knee pads are a good idea, Roxie will bring helmets, it will be approximately 4 hours in the cave, we will be in the cave about 4 hours).
Next Meeting:
The next meeting will be at 9 a.m. on December 6th in room 139.
